
From: Amanda Haslett
To: PL Planning Applications
Subject: WSCC/008/24 - Durrington Infant and Junior School, Salvington Road, Salvington, Worthing
Date: 01 March 2024 09:51:49

**EXTERNAL**

FAO: Edward Anderson

Our ref: AWDM/0214/24

Proposal: Retrospective application for the siting and use of 1 double
temporary classroom unit (Variation of Condition No.1 of planning
permission WSCC/011/19/WB to allow continued siting and use of
temporary classroom for an additional two years).

Thank you for consulting us on the above application.

I can confirm that Worthing Council has no objections to the proposal.

Environmental Health have confirmed that there are no adverse comments for this
application.

Kind regards
 
Amanda Haslett
Senior Planning Officer, Planning & Development
01903 221195
Adur & Worthing Councils
Worthing Town Hall, Chapel Road, Worthing, West Sussex, BN11 1HA
www.adur-worthing.gov.uk

   

This email and any attachments are confidential and intended solely for the persons addressed. If it
has come to you in error please send it back to us, and immediately and permanently delete it. Do not
use, copy or disclose the information contained in this message or in any attachment.  Whilst every
care has been taken to check this e-mail for viruses, it is your responsibility to carry out checks upon
receipt.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.
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